
 
 
 
Position    TOPS Quantitative Researcher 
Location    London 
 
 
 
 
The Role 
 
We are looking for Quantitative Researchers to join our team in London. You are likely to have a 
research scientist mind-set and be among the top 5% of students at your university. You will become 
one of the TOPS team from day 1 and work in a research position designed for high calibre, highly 
numerate individuals who are able to contribute to the development of our quantitative strategies.  
 
Over time you will become involved in creating and optimising systematic trading models.  You will 
also be tasked with delivering on the research agenda and back testing / researching forecasts of 
asset returns on horizons of hours to years. 
 
What are we looking for? 
 
We welcome applications from PhD students in a highly quantitative discipline. You are also likely to 
be someone with a demonstrable interest in investing that is looking for an opportunity that is a little 
different and in turn you are likely to be inventive, driven and excited about your next big challenge. 
 
As one of Europe’s foremost Hedge Fund Managers, it follows that we hire people with potential and 
a passion for what they do.  We want: self-starters; lateral thinkers; independent minds; challengers 
of the status-quo; and above all outstanding researchers.  
 
 
Why join our business? 
 
As a dynamic, fast paced and entrepreneurial firm, we think there are three main reasons you would 
want to join us:  

 We actively encourage your ideas. Our firm is built on innovation and so we won't stifle 

yours.  

 You are valued. This means we give you real business critical projects and problems to solve. 

It also means you will be given responsibility from the start.  

 We treat you like an individual - so your training programme is tailored around your own 

development needs and career path.  

 
 
How to apply 
 
Applications should be sent to mwam@cornellpartnership.com containing a covering letter of 
motivation to join and CV. Applications will be received until 1 March 2017.   
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